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Welcome Back 
While there are always a few bumps along the way, we have had a 
wonderful start to the new year.! The students seem to be happy 
being back with their friends.  It won’t be long until those school 
routines become habit and then we’ll be wondering where the 
time went when we’re gearing up for the all-school picnic on the 
last day of school.

If you have not already done so, please send in all the required 
paperwork.  It’s especially important to get the emergency 
contact list into the office.  There is nothing worse than for a sick 
child to have to wait in the nurse’s office while we search for a 
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Back to School 
Night 

We are moving up the date of 
our Back-to-School Night to 
Tuesday, September 6 starting 
at 6:30.  It is hoped that this 
will give parents a better 
opportunity to know teacher 
expectations for the coming 
year.  The evening will begin in 
the gym.  All parents of 6-8th 
grade students will then be 
asked to stay and hear a 
presentation from our junior 
high teachers.  All other 
parents are free to visit 
classrooms.  Once the junior 
high presentation is finished, 
these parents can then walk 
into their younger children’s 
classrooms. 

Google Passwords 

If you are new to our school, 
(grades 3-8)  your child will be 
bringing home their google 
passwords for our homework 
site in the next week.  If you do 
not have this information by 
next Friday, please contact 
Mrs. Gurbal 
(sgurbal@holyangelsschool.ne
t).  Thanks. 
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parent to come and get him/her.  

Congratulations to the Siddiqui family.   They won our Fee Day 
drawing for free ice cream to Oberweis.  Enjoy!

I will be forwarding to you in the next week, the grading rubrics 
for our specials classes.  These were developed by our specials 
teachers based upon the Diocesan standards for each class.  They 
will give you a better idea of how students will be assessed in each 
class based on the new scale we’ll be using (needs improvement, 
satisfactory, or commendation.)  

We did a quick uniform check today.  As a gentle reminder, shoes 
cannot be canvas.  They must be leather or leather-like dress 
shoes.  Socks must be free of all logos.  Boys need to wear belts. 
Fit bits may be worn if they are used only as a watch.  No Apple 
watches are allowed. 

Thank you for your patience with our new administrative 
assistant, Mary.  She has a tough job and she came into the school 
probably during the most overwhelming time - Fee Day.!
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Sorry for the picture. I just 
couldn’t resist showing a very 
excited kindergartener :) 

Knight Colonial 
Fundraiser 

The Knights of Columbus will be 
hosting a Colonial Cafe 
Fundraiser on Tuesday, August 
30.  The proceeds will support 
Holy Angels School.  I know one 
of their projects this year is to 
update the Saints section of our 
school library with new books. 
They also always donate to our 
Guardian Angel fund. Attached 
are coupons that should be 
presented to be sure that the 
Knights earn the funds from your 
support.  Please plan on 
attending.  Colonial always beats 
having to cook and clean up! 

Sports Boosters 

For those with students 
participating in sports, you have 
an additional 4 hour volunteer 
commitment per child per sport.  
Here is the link for Sports 
Concessions/Admissions 
Volunteer Sign Up. 

http://signup.com/go/D3nuge 

Thanks!  Go Thunder! 
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